I have a small, well-behaved and very clean poodle (they do not shed their hair, and do not smell). My
partner is wheelchair bound, and cannot access my small car. It would be an enormous relief to know
that we could have small outings by public transport every now and again.

Please consider the importance of being able to take ones pet along with us.

Thanking you for your consideration.

Ursula Heffernan



